KANCELARIA PREZYDENTA November 3rd 2011 RZECZYPOSPOLITEJ POLSKIEJ 00-902 Warszawa, Wiejska 10 Warsaw.

Nr BLO - 060/21316/01/11/WZ

## Dear Ms OHKAWA

We kindly confirm receipt of your letter dated 9 September 2011, addressed to the President of

the Republic of PoLand Mr Bronislaw KOMOROWSKI.

Thank you for writing and sharing your views and opinions about protection of the natural

environment. We would like to assure you that concern for the environment is very important

for the Polish Head of State. In response we would like to let you know that opinions follow

from the correspondence are pass on to Mr President Bronislaw KOMOROWSKI. Please accept our warmest greetings. Enclosed find the photography of the President of the Republic of Poland.

With regards,

## Referent

Wojciech Zabtocki

Citizen Letters and Opinions Office Chancellery of the President of the Republic of Poland ポーランド共和国 大統領室 ワルシャワ、 2011年11月3日

## 大川禄

2011年9月11日付けの貴殿からのお手紙がポーランド共和国大統領のブロニスラフ・コモロフスキ宛に届きましたことを認証いたします。

自然環境を保護ためのご意見、お考えを記載して頂きまして、ありがとうございました。ポーランド共和国の大統領も環境问題を重要視しております。頂戴しましたお手 纸に含まれているご意見をブロニスラフ・コモロフスキ大統領にお伝えしました。

我々からの暖かいご挨拶とともに、ポーランド共和国大統領のお写真とお送り致しま す。

ポーランド共和国大統領室 ウォイチェック・ザブトッキより